
SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road 
Fairview, PA 16415 

 
Workshop Meeting 

March 5, 2014 
1:00 P.M. 

 
The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at 1:00 P.M. 
on March 5, 2014 by Chairman Peter Kraus.  Present were: Supervisors Mark Gennuso and 
Ralph Heidler; Zoning Officer James Cardman and Assistant Secretary Michelle Zirkle. 
 
Supervisors Mr. Heidler and Mr. Gennuso discussed with Mr. Cardman the new Stormwater 
Ordinance that is on the Agenda to be adopted on March 6, 2014.  They will be meeting with Pa 
DEP, Solicitor Paul Burroughs, Engineer George Willis, a representative from Congressman Mike 
Kelly’s office to discuss further options for stormwater ponds.  This meeting will be held on 
March 26th at 1:00 at the scheduled Workshop Meeting.   
 
Adjourned at 1:35 PM 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Michelle A. Zirkle 
 


